
June 19, 2021 – Juneteenth
Is a Paid Holiday 

for TA/OA/MTA Bus Members

The New York State Legislature passed, and Gov. Cuomo signed on 
Oct. 14, 2020, legislation making Juneteenth a paid holiday for state 

workers, including TWU Local 100 members at the MTA.

This year, June 19th falls on a Saturday.  

The TWU Local 100 contract outlines how 
holidays are handled in all departments.  


